
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Wednesday 

April 3, 2024 
 

 

 Welcome back from break, everyone! 
 Division 12, Ms. Esselink’s class, is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for 

keeping our outside areas tidy. 
 Tomorrow’s hot lunch is sushi.  Please check the order list with your teacher today if you are unsure 

whether you have an order coming. 
 Remember that tomorrow is Pokemon and magic club, so bring your cards with you. You will meet in 

the home ec. room. 
 Yearbook club meets Thursday at the beginning of lunch in the art room. Make sure to get the 

Google Classroom code from the office. 
 Badminton starts tomorrow after school (from 3:00-4:15).  In order to participate, you MUST have 

your sign-up form in to the office BEFORE the start of school tomorrow.  No lates will be accepted as 
there are a LOT of people wanting to play. 

 There will be NO gathering space activities during the lunch break unless there is horrendous 
weather. Instead, there will be a rotation of activities in the gym as follows:  Monday will be grade 8, 
Tuesday badminton, Wednesday grade 7, Thursday grade 6 and Friday badminton. Today only, will 
be a mix for grades 7&8. 

 If you finished a woodworking project last exploratory round, please pick it up from the shop at 
nutrition break today. 

 There is a bottle drive this Saturday from 10-2 in the drop off area. Thank you for all your donations 
and help. 

 Attention GHMS athletes & coaches: Next Monday, April 8th, we will be doing team photos for the 
yearbook in the library at lunchtime. Basketball, cross-country running and volleyball teams please 
be ready to come to the gym, put a jersey on & SMILE for the camera! 
 


